
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to welcome your student to Archway Trivium West for the 2017-18 school year! As we 
look forward to next year, we would like to invite you to attend a New Parent-Student Orientation that 
will set the stage for a successful start to the upcoming school year.   
 
Please plan to join us on Tuesday, April 25, from 5:30-7:00 PM for our New Parent-Student Orientation. 
Meet our Archway Trivium West faculty and other new Trivium families, visit our classrooms, and learn 
about the school culture from our Headmaster!   
 
See below for more details and to RSVP. This event will take place at Archway Trivium West, located at 
2001 N. Bullard Ave, Goodyear 85395. Please park in the large parking lot near the football field and 
enter campus from the North entrance. 

 

New Parent-Student Orientation (Grades 1-5) 
Tuesday, April 25, 5:30-7:00 PM 

RSVP: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054aafa62aa31-newparentstudent 
 
Schedule 
5:30-6:00 PM Grades 1-5 Family Check-In / Visit Booths* 
5:55 PM Students Check-In to Classroom with ATW Faculty 
6:00 PM New Parent Orientation with Headmaster Twardeck 
6:45 PM Parents Pick Up their students / Visit Booths* 
 
*Parents will have the opportunity to meet with representatives from our Parent Service Organization 
(PSO), Academy Giving, etc. to learn more about opportunities to get involved in academy life. A 
representative from Spalding Phonics will also be on-site and parents can purchase Spalding materials 
from the 2017-18 school year (more information coming soon). 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Angelique Samaniego at 

asamaniego@archwaytrivium.org. 
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